
CLIMATE CHANGE FORUM 2022:  What Individuals, Homeowners 

and Towns Can Do to Affect Climate Change 

RE-SCHEDULED for Saturday, April 2, 2022    Frontier Regional School 

   
The Towns of Deerfield, Sunderland, Conway and Whately invite all town residents to participate in “Climate 

Forum 2022: What Individuals, Homeowners and Towns Can Do to Affect Climate Change” scheduled for 

Saturday, April 2, 2022 from 9am to 3pm at the Frontier Regional High School.   

The goal of this forum is to inform and motivate residents about actions that they can take that will make a 

difference on climate change and climate resiliency.  The forum will feature workshops on a wide variety of 

topics including: 

• Home Strategies for Reducing Carbon Footprints 

• Home Energy Efficiency and Home Solar 

• Greening Your Community 

• Municipal Climate Strategies  

• Promoting Electric Vehicles 

• Maximizing Solar in Your Community 

• Student Engagement to Address Climate Change 

• Resources for Sustainable Farming and Forestry 

• Deep Energy Retrofits, Net Zero Buildings and Community Aggregation 

 

In addition, our state legislators, Senator Jo Comerford and Representative Natalie Blais, will be joining us to 

discuss state programs and new initiatives. 

PLEASE COME AND JOIN US! 

The forum will is free and open to all and a free catered lunch will be provided.   

Pre-registration is required and there is limit on the number of participants, so please call or email the 

Deerfield Selectboard office at 665-1400 x111 or Adminasst@town.deerfield.ma.us  to register. 

mailto:Adminasst@town.deerfield.ma.us

